Organization Letterhead
August 22, 2010

The Honorable Senator _______   (OR- The Honorable Assemblymember ______)

State Capitol

P.O. Box _______
Sacramento CA 94249-0046
.

Dear Honorable Senator ____;  (OR- Dear Honorable Assemblymember _____;)

On behalf of _____(Organization Name), located in _____(appropriate town/county/region), please accept this letter of support for the $300 million small business job creation package under consideration within the California Jobs Budget.  Specifically, I call your attention to the importance of the small business jobs creation package’s $6 million in funding for the California Small Business Development Centers (CA SBDC). 

As you are aware, small businesses have been California’s lifeline throughout the current recession.  In fact, over the past five years more than 90% of new jobs in California were created by firms with fewer than 200 employees.  Still, public and private lending and other assistance available to small businesses have all but dried up during this period. Without passage of the $300 million small business jobs creation package, California will continue to disadvantage the very companies whose growth is creating economic recovery.  Additionally, the state stands to lose millions of dollars in funding from the federal government that will be turned back without state matching funds.  

The proposed $300 million to aid small businesses through the California Jobs Budget includes funding specifically for programs that have been vetted and prioritized by numerous statewide chambers and other small business organizations.  These programs show exceptional return on investment, contributing more taxable revenue to the state than their costs.  

Specifically, with less than 2% of the proposed $300 million small business job creation package, California Small Business Development Centers (CA SBDC) will assist firms create over $157 million in new taxable revenue. Additionally, CA SBDC will assist companies produce over 7,000 new/retained California jobs, and obtain over $167 million in loans/equity to fuel further growth.  Through funding CA SBDC with $6 million California will benefit from $26.21 in new taxable revenue for every $1.00 in state funding and the cost to the state to produce one job will be $806.54—well below other workforce/jobs programs in the state.  

With federal and private funding tied to the CA SBDC, the state is able to leverage an additional $14 million in funding that is jeopardized without the minimum $6 million in state match funding—or more than $2.00 in federal funding for every $1.00 in state funding. 

More than ever, the State of California must make critical spending decisions that produce measurable results. The $300 million for small business job creation within the California Jobs Budget, and specifically the $6 million for California Small Business Development Centers are cost-effective plans that will yield benefits well beyond their investment.

Thanks very much for your support of California’s small businesses.

Sincerely,

____(Name)

_____(Title)
